
   
 

International Summer Courses 2020 – German Language and Culture 

 

To whom it may concern, 

We would like to introduce our 39th International Summer Courses for 2020. This “German 

Language and Culture” program will take place from August 29th to September 27th. Lessons 

will be taught on four different levels: A2, B1, B2, C1 (so they are not suitable for absolute 

beginners). Three lessons are given daily: basic German, cultural and regional studies. There 

will be a different teacher for each lesson which guarantees a high variety in methodology and 

personality.  

Classes take place five days a week. Alongside this, we offer an accompanying program 

including day trips to historical cities and regional companies, lectures on innovative research 

projects at institutes of the university, visits to local museums and a weekend trip to Berlin. 

Furthermore we will attend movie shows, go on a pub crawl and offer enough free time for 

own explorations. 

By successfully finishing the program students will receive 6 ECTS credit points. 

Exploring the university, the city and its region and interacting with fellow students, our course 

participants will be well prepared to stay here for the following semester and to accomplish a 

semester abroad. 

Please do inform your students about our program. We would be delighted to have them. 

Students interested in taking part in our program should register as soon as possible. 

 

For further information please refer to our website: 

https://www.tu-braunschweig.de/en/learning-german/summer-course 

Or email us:  

sommerkurs@tu-braunschweig.de 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Xenia Fischer-Loock 

Coordinator International Summer Program 
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